
TOWN OF ERIN PRAIRIE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

AND SPECIAL TOWN MEETING 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing on the proposed 2025 budget of the Town of Erin  
Prairie will be held at the Erin Prairie Town Hall on Monday, November 18, 2024 at 6:00p.m. 
The following is a summary of the proposed budget: 
 
REVENUES            2024                                 2025 PROPOSED 
Tax Levy         254,028                                     255,816 
Intergovernmental Revenues       198,755                              201,014 
Licenses & Permits            3,144                                          3,384 
Public Charges For Services           2,100          3,000 
CarryOver            64,004     0 
Miscellaneous Revenues            1,700          4,700 
Total Revenues                     523,731     467,914 
                                            
                                                                                  
EXPENDITURES 
General Government          79,106         85,685 
Public Safety           43,607         45,220 
Public Works-Highway       396,218                                      331,651 
Health & Human Services                                     2,300                  2,808   
Other Expenses             2,500           2,550                                         
Total Expenditures         523,731       467,914 
 
Notice is hereby given that immediately following the Public Hearing on November 18, 2024 a 
Special Town Meeting called pursuant to Sec.60.12(1)(c)of Wisconsin Statutes will be held for 
the following purposes: 

1. To approve the total highway expenses pursuant to Sec.81.01(3) of the Wisconsin 
Statutes. 

2. To adopt the Town Levy of $255,816 to be paid pursuant to Sec. 60.10(1)(a) of the 
Wisconsin Statutes. 

The complete budget may be viewed on the Erin Prairie Town Website 
www.townoferinprairie.com  or by appointment at the clerk’s home. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.townoferinprairie.com/

